
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
March 21, 2007 

RE:  Lenntek Corporation 

FCC ID:  UJC9020101 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) The person signing Form 731, the Agent Authorization, and the Confidentiality Request is 
Apple Sung. But the contact window known to the FCC associated with Lenntek is Dan Tsai. 
Under what authority does Apple Sung speak for Lenntek? Please provide an unbroken chain 
of authority between the contact person at FCC and the signer of all documents. 

2.) FYI: Please note that Parts and Tune-Up procedures are not required for Part 15 devices. 
Please confirm if you want both of the supplied documents uploaded to the FCC website. Note 
that neither of these documents are covered by the confidentiality request form supplied to 
ATCB. 

3.) You have not provided an acceptable Operational Description. Kindly provide an appropriate 
description of this device. FYI: Please note the “General Information” document uploaded to 
ATCB under three different Exhibits is not appropriate.  Multiple copies of the same document 
should be avoided. 

4.) The Manual is missing the appropriate “Information to User” statement of 15.21.  
5.) This device is small enough that the statements typical to 15.19(a)(3) are not required to be 

placed on the EUT. However, these required statements do not appear in the Manual either. 
Please provide the appropriate 15.19(a)(3) language and indicate where it may be found. 

 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


